
LEC minutes- September 10, 2017 
 

Ordeal: Preparing for September weekend 
Brotherhood: Sent out multiple email blasts to Ordeal members, preparing for September 
weekend 
Vigil: nomination forms are available, potential nominees have to have paid dues and have a 
current BSA membership, and you cannot nominate yourself 
Troop rep: No report 
Projects: Card party will be Tuesday September 12th, 2017 
Unit Elections: Currently looking for new members, there will be a briefing for all unit elections 
members in late September 
Ceremonies: Sent out cast list in early August 
Costumes: All costumes have been returned from summer camp 
Communications: Please email corresponding@octoraro22.org if you have an article for the 
Wulamoc 
Nominations: Please send in your letter of intent if you are running for office this September 
Weekend 
Conventions: Conclave will be June 1-3, 2018 
Camping Promotions: No report 
Trail crew: No report 
Winter Camp staff: No report 
LLD: Changed LLD and brotherhood blitz to November 4, 2017 
Kitchen: Menu has been decided 
Trustee: Looking for 4-5 people to help out September weekend to do work around the lodge 
building 
Banquet: The Banquet will be Sunday, March 4th, 2018, exploring options for walk-ins 
Dance team: There are costumes for a dance team, if anyone is looking for them 
Day of service: No report 
Cub Day (C5): Looking for volunteers at C5, most needed from 12-6 on Saturday, October 14th, 
2017 
Youth Protection: Preparing for September weekend 
Orders of the day: 

● Buzz the Beard  
○ Friday Night: Auction 
○ Saturday: Lunch will be at 12:15, there will be many carnival style games located 

at campcraft, Some Highlights: Multiple large inflatables, including an obstacle 
course, closest to the pin, and more! 

Submitted Respectfully by Bevan Watson 
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